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Dear Dr. Phan,

Your submission entitled "Evaluation of the NCEP 
Climate Forecast System and Its Downscaling for 
Seasonal Rainfall Prediction over Vietnam" has been 
given the manuscript tracking number WAF-
D-17-0098 and has been assigned to Editor Zhaoxia 
Pu, Ph.D. who will soon begin the peer review 
process.

If you have any questions concerning your 
manuscript, please log in to WAF's journal site 
(http://waf.edmgr.com/) where you will be able to 
check the current status of your submission, and will 
also be able to email the office of the Editor assigned 
your submission. 

Thank you for submitting your work to Weather and 
Forecasting.



Kind regards,

Paul Markowski, Chief Editor
Weather and Forecasting


